
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/18/2016 10:37:37 AM
Subject: RE: DHEC Director

Can you prepare one to accompany her packet this time?  Thanks!
 
From: Philpott, Katie 

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:30 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: DHEC Director
 
Yes I did.
 
A copy is attached.
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:24 AM

To: Philpott, Katie

Subject: DHEC Director
 
I could not find on the Legal drive the letter from Governor Haley approving of the DHEC Board appointment of 
Catherine Heigel.  Did you prepare that letter last time?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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